
Steve Banham

From: Pam Brown

Sent: Monday, July 6, 2020 1:38 PM
To: Steve Banham

Subject: FW: Crosswalk by Edaleen Dairy on Graver Street

Received through city hall email.

Pam

From: Gayle Scott <gayle@intlgd.com>

Sent: Monday, July 6, 2020 1:08 PM
To: City Hall <CityHall@LYNDENWA.ORG>
Subject: Crosswalk by Edaleen Dairy on Graver Street

To Whom it May Concern:

Thank you for your work in our fine town. I take note of the many changes to traffic lights and the work on Front Street

to make things beautiful.

I know that you are also concerned a bout the safety of the citizens of Lynden, which is why I am once again requesting

that you consider painting a crosswalk - preferably with a button light - close to Edaleen Dairy on Grover Street.

Traffic going to and past the Dairy is heavy, and it is really not safe for those who attempt to cross without a crosswalk. I

have seen a car accident there, and have watched adults and children crossing regularly.

I know there is a cost involved, but the safety of families is very important.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Gayle Scott
1400 Elm Street

Lynden,WA 98264


